The Children in Care Council




The CiCC

*\We as members of the CiCC continue to meet on a
monthly basis to work through our priorities and
continue to promote the work of the CiCC.

*\We attended a CiCC open day where we took part in
team building exercises and recruited more young
people to the CiCC. We currently have 14 members
who attend the monthly meetings.

*\We will be organising another CiCC open day to
recruit and develop a CiCC for younger children and
young people.

Members of the CiCC also attended the Foster Carer
Awards to promote the work of the CiCC as well as
help with the presentation of awards.



INERETCC

*\We have attended the Regional CiCC meetings
organised by the Department for Education. At the
last meeting Tim Loughton attended and we gave
feedback about Central Bedfordshire’s CiCC.

*\We continue to attend Foster Carer Training and
Information Evenings.

We will be working with the fostering team on
developing this training further.

Members of the CiCC have developed training for
newly qualified social workers and will further
develop the training for all social workers.

*The CiCC have been involved in interviews for a
Personal Adviser and Independent Visitors with
NYAS.



